AH Committee

From: Kalea Freda <kfredamaui@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 03, 2019 11:51 AM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Affordable Housing Projects (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) (Independent Development of

the Makila Farms Project (Lahaina)) Agenda Item AH-1 (3)

Tasha Kama, Chair — Housing Committee
Maui County Council

Kalana O Maui Building, Eight Floor

200 South High Street

Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

RE: Support Makila Farms AH-1 (3)
Dear Tasha Kama, Chair - Housing Committee

My name is Kalea Freda. | am born on Maui and raised in Lahaina. This letter is written on behalf of myself and my
family that supports this community. We own our own lands from Honokohua to Napili. We recognize the impact this
project will have on the community, however the project is built with the community's best interests in terms of low
density and affordability. It supports agriculture and workforce on this side of the island. | have been selling Real estate
on the West Side of Maui for over 8 years and Greg Brown has been a reputable builder here on the West Side of the
island for about 15 years now and there is always a respect of workmanship and cleanliness on his jobsites in the
neighborhoods that he has built.

Please approve Makila Farms as it will support workforce for 2+ acre lots and no other workforce community has
provided that for even 1/2 acre.

Thank you,

Kalea Freda - Realtor
PO Box 13161
Lahaina, Hawaii 96761
808.205.4622



